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Milwaukee Bar Association to Host  

Wisconsin Court of Appeals District I Candidates on March 15 
 
 
MILWAUKEE, WIS., March 14, 2023 – The Milwaukee Bar Association (MBA) will host a 
forum tomorrow, Wednesday, March 15, at noon, with the two candidates running for the 
Wisconsin Court of Appeals District I.  
 
The moderated forum is open to the general public and provides an opportunity for audience 
members to ask questions of the two candidates before the Spring election on April 4.  
 
The candidate forum will be held as follows: 
 
Wednesday, March 15, 2023 
Noon  
Milwaukee Bar Association – 747 N Broadway 
Wisconsin Court of Appeals District I Candidates: 
Bill Brash (Incumbent), Wisconsin Court of Appeals District I 
Sara Geenen, The Previant Law Firm, S.C. 
  
Questions?  Please contact MBA Director of Programs, Katy Borowski at 
kborowski@milwbar.org or (414) 276-5933. 
 
About the Milwaukee Bar Association  
Established in 1858, the Milwaukee Bar Association is the fifth oldest bar association in the 
country. The MBA aids in the administration of justice, promotes high standards of learning and 
professional conduct, provides opportunities for law-related community service and fosters 
collegiality within the legal community. For more information, visit www.mkebar.org. 
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